
HSC Updates August 2015 
 

New VOIP Phones in Classrooms 

 
UW-L oversees all of the phones in the 2nd floor classrooms.  These have all been converted to 
VOIP.  When calling out, the following applies: 
 
Outside local calls:  Dial 7 and phone number 

        800 numbers:  Dial 7+1+ 800 number 
                                911:  Dial 911 (no “7” required) 
 
 

Water Filter Stations 

 
Thanks to Western’s OTA Student Club receiving a grant, the HSC will have two water filter 
stations added to two water fountains.  The water fountain on 4th floor has been converted.  An 
additional water fountain will be converted on 2nd floor, hopefully before Labor Day. 
 
 

Academic Team 

 
The first meeting will be on Monday, September 28.  All meetings are held the 4th Monday of 
each month over the noon hour, from September through April.  Thanks to Sandy Sieck (UW-L) 
for chairing last year.  This year’s chair is Jeff Komay (Western). 
 
 

Classroom Technology Assistance 

 
To assist you while in the classroom, each classroom has a white binder with instructions for the 
AV equipment.  Each of the 2nd floor classrooms also has a phone available to call Western 
Technical College directly for assistance.   
 
If you have any IT/AV questions, please contact Western Technical College via: 
 

Help desk e-mail:  pcservice@westerntc.edu 
 
Or call:  789-6266 (7am-4 pm) 
              785-9107 (after 4 pm) 
 

If you are new to the HSC, or have any questions on the technology, please contact Western 
and a representative can meet with you in person to demonstrate the equipment and answer 
your specific questions. 
 

Restroom Countertops 

 
The 2nd and 4th floor restroom countertops, sinks and faucets were replaced with a solid surface.   
 
The 3rd and 5th floor restrooms will be updated in-between semesters. 

mailto:pcservice@westerntc.edu


HSC C15 Parking Lot 

 
The entire parking lot was recoated and all lines were repainted.  In addition, an unplanned sink 
hole was also repaired. 
 
 

Miscellaneous 

 
Survey of the Health of Wisconsin (SHOW) 
 
SHOW is the first statewide research survey of its kind to measure information on critical health 
conditions in Wisconsin.  Findings from SHOW present a comprehensive picture of the health of 
Wisconsin residents, helping to identify needs and target resources where they are most 
needed.   
 
La Crosse County was randomly selected for 2015.  SHOW is using office 4089 as their  
La Crosse based office through the end of November.   
 
Tape on Walls in Classrooms 
 
Please do not tape any items to the classroom/lab walls.  This tends to remove paint and leaves 
undesirable spots behind.  Please use the bulletin boards. 
 
Floor Waxing: 
 
Thanks to the custodians for all of their hard work on waxing the majority of the floors in the 
HSC.  This is a very tedious process and can be challenging to schedule around all of the 
building activities.  Enjoy the shine! 
 
Custodians: 
 
Phone Number:  386-2518 (One custodian always has the phone on him/her) 
Day time – Lyle  
Late afternoon/evening – Dean and Mai 


